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CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME AND NEW ASX CODE

Longford Resources Limited (“the Company”) (ASX:LFR) is pleased to announce that the change
of the Company’s name to New World Cobalt Limited has taken effect. This follows receipt of
the requisite shareholder approval on 5 April 2018 and the subsequent registration of the name
change with the Australian Securities and Investments Commission.

The Company will commence trading under its new ASX Code “NWC” on 10 April 2018. All other
Company details remain unchanged.

For further information please contact:

lan Cunningham
Company Secretary
+61 8 9226 1356
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Postal Address: PO Box 457 West Perth, WA 6872; Telephone: +61 8 9226 1356 and Web:
http://longfordresources.com




